TOWN OF DUDLEY

MASSACHUSETTS OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Jonathan Ruda, Chairman John Marsi, Vice-Chairman Steven Sullivan., Clerk Peter Fox Paul Joseph



Greg Balukonis, Town Administrator Michelle Jervis, Administrative Secretary 71 West Main Street Suite 303 Dudley, MA 01571 Phone: (508) 949-8001 Fax (508) 949-8013 selectmen@dudleyma.gov

TOWN OF DUDLEY Tree Removal Hearing Route 31 (Dresser Hill Road)

The Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday,
January 9, 2016 at 6:35pm at the Dudley Municipal Complex, 71
West Main Street, Dudley, MA in the Veteran's Memorial Hall, Room 321A. The Purpose of this Hearing: To Act on a Request from MassDOT to remove seven (7) trees on Route 31 that severly limit the visibility of motorists entering said highway from various side streets. Trees will be removed at the intersections of Hickory Drive and Koebke Road.

Anyone wishing to be heard on this matter should appear at the date and times specified or submit their concerns in writing